
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Meeting Date: 1/27/25 
 
To: Town of Grand Lake Board of Trustees 
From: Steve Kudron, Town Manager 
 
Re: Contract for Marketing Services and Visitor Center Operations 

 
Staff has reached an agreement with the Grand Lake Area Chamber of Commerce to continue 
visitor center operations and marketing services with the Grand Lake Area Chamber of 
Commerce.  Attached is the 2025 contract for your review and consideration. 
 
The Board should consider the contract and direct the mayor to sign the agreement as 
appropriate. 
 


